
NOTICE OF PROPOSED 
CLASS ACTION SETTLEMENT 

 

If you received a credit card or debit card 
receipt from this or any other Saar's or 
Super Saver Foods store during the period 
July 20, 2014 through July 18, 2016, a 
class action settlement may affect your 
rights, and you may be entitled to a Saar's 
Gift Card of up to $75.00. 
 
This notice is only a summary.  For more information, visit the 
website or call the phone number below. 

 1-844-877-5831          www.SaarsSettlement.com 



 
 


